
 

 

NOTICE TO CENTRES 

FAO: Head of GCE Travel and Tourism 

Date: October 2007 

Subject: Travel and Tourism (Specification H189/H389/H589/H789) 

LAYOUT CHANGE TO EXAMINATION PAPERS 
 
 
TRAVEL AND TOURISM EXAMINED UNITS G728 and G734 
 
 
A change to the layout of two GCE Travel and Tourism examination papers will be introduced 
from June 2008 onwards.   
 
The two units affected by this change are: 
 
G728 Tourism Development (Advanced GCE Unit); 
G734  Marketing in Travel and Tourism (Advanced GCE Unit). 
 
Currently, candidates write their responses to these two examinations in an 8-sided answer 
booklet.   
 
From June 2008 onwards: 
 
G728 – candidates will write their responses into a combined question paper/answer booklet.  
Stimulus material will also be included within this combined question paper/answer booklet; 
 
G734 – candidates will write their responses into a combined question paper/answer booklet.  
This unit will still retain a case study approach and a clean copy of the case study will be 
provided for use on the day of the examination. 
 
These changes are only a cosmetic/layout change and will have no impact on the content of a 
particular session’s set of assessment material.   
 
 
 
Any enquiry about this notice should be referred to the OCR Customer Contact Centre, 
(01223 553998), OCR, 1 Hills Road, Cambridge, CB1 2EU. 
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